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Meeting date: January 11, 2016
Place: Plympton Town House
Present: Irving Butler, Chairman; William McClellan, vice-chairman; Deborah Anderson, secretary.

Absent: Paul D’Angelo and John Rantuccio

Chairman Butler opened the meeting at 7 p.m. and reported to the board that he and Conservation
Commission Chairman Ami Dion had visited the Neal and Linda Vopat 134 Brook St. site for their
proposed 25-acre solar array. Butler told the board that the site had been completely cleared, stumped,
and made ready for the facility. He and Dion could find no wetlands involvement and did not see any
reason for objection to the project as it did not impact neighbors and was in an industrial zone.

Butler and Anderson worked on the wording of the legal notice announcing the Vopat hearing to be
published in the January 15 and 22 editions of the Plympton-Halifax Express.

The hearing for the Winnetuxet Road solar facility was postponed again because there is still no
agreement for access to the property; Butler told the board that he was notified of this by phone this
afternoon. :

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45.



